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Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4-M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

John Gallo
Balmain East

| am strongly opposed to the Rozelle Interchange modification involving a new elevated
overpass at Annandale.

| am sending my objection to you by email because the reCAPCHA feature on your Planning
Portal wasn't functioning.

The reasons for my objection are:

1) this proposal ignores the original conditions of consent

2) the proposal would cut off and isolate residents and pedestrians of Annandale and
Lilyfield from the foreshore and Bicentennial Park at Glebe

3) the visual impact of the large overpass, and obstruction of a significant local mural
4) the noise impact of the large overpass

5) destruction of over 70 trees, including large mature fig trees, at Buruwan Park.

For all these reasons at least, this is not a good plan.

Please bury this plan and go back to Plan A underground. The people of the Inner West will
thank you, as will visitors wanting to enjoy this area of harbour foreshore and parkland.





